Support for families and individuals facing hardship
Warwickshire County Council continues to help local families and individuals facing hardship over the next few months.
Additional funding has been allocated to every council for families with children, other vulnerable households, and individuals to ensure that people who are struggling have the support they need for food, essential items, and utilities.
Warwickshire’s share of the Government grant is £1.322m and the council will be distributing the latest allocation of the COVID Local Support Grant to families eligible for benefits related free school meals and others in need of support over the period when schools are closed for the summer. People can contact the Warwickshire Local Welfare Scheme for a confidential discussion about their circumstance on 01926 359182 or 0800 408 1448. More information about the Scheme can be found at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/localwelfarescheme   
For information about wider support from the council and other services, go to:  
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/facinghardship  

